
This month, it seems our fearless leader is off on an
adventure and has not had an opportunity to send us
a message. However, Jerry has provided a
collection of photos of Space Shuttle Endeavor at
the Science & Industry Museum and the Scale
Squadron event recently held at Prado. I hope you
enjoy them.
We will, of course, hold our monthly meeting ­ with
or without Jeff ­ on Wednesday, July 2nd at the
usual place and time. Jeff has not selected fun­fly
dates, so I'll suggest Saturday, July 5th at Del Cerro
and Friday, July 25th at Entradero. Of course, any
day flying is a "fun­fly", so come on out often.
Jerry has promised us some excellent goodies for
this month's raffle, so please come out.

­Chris
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Next Meeting
Wednesday,

July 2
7:30 pm

La Romeria Park
19501 Inglewood Ave

Upcoming Fun­Flys
Del Cerro July 5th
Entradero July 25th
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Photos from the Vice President
Jerry's photos of Space Shuttle Endeavor at the Science & Industry Museum...
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Don't forget the raffle at
this month's meeting!
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...and others from the Scale Squadron at Prado.




